
Sheila C. Hill Morgan, President of the Chicago  
Minority Business Development Council (CMBDC), 
accepted a resolution from the Metropolitan Water Rec-
lamation District of Greater Chicago (MWRD) Board 
of Commissioners in recognition of the CMBDC’s 
47th Annual Chicago Business Opportunity Fair. The 
fair will be held April 10 and 11 at the Hyatt Regency 
Chicago and Navy Pier.

 The Chicago Business Opportunity Fair has served as 
a catalyst for developing partnerships between minor-
ity-and majority-owned corporations and government 
agencies. The Fair is the oldest and largest procurement 
show in the nation devoted exclusively to multi-cultural 
and multi-ethnic business.

“The Board continues to advocate for policies which 
supports the aspirations of minority communities and businesses,” said MWRD Vice President Barbara McGowan. 
“One of the strengths of our program is that we strive to pay vendors in a timely fashion. Often times, that payment 
can make the difference between staying in business and not staying in business, and we understand that.”

“I am very proud to accept this award on behalf of the Chicago Minority Business Development Council,” said 
Morgan. “The Commissioners and the District are responsive and committed to helping small minority businesses, 
and we are very grateful for that.”
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Established in 1889, the MWRD (www.mwrd.org) is an award-winning, special purpose government agency responsible for wastewater 
treatment and stormwater management in Cook County, Illinois. 
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Our Water Environment: Take it personally.

Sheila C. Hill Morgan, President of the Chicago Minority Business  
Development Council, accepts a resolution from MWRD Commissioner 
Frank Avila during the Board’s April 3 meeting. 


